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To The Division of Corporations,

| am writing this letter to notify you that a business under document #L17000232918 has opened under
my name of Andre J. Clermont and is fraudulent. This is a notarized statement of fact that the
reinstatement filed on 03/20/2019 and the changes made their in was filed without my knowledge or
consent. | am not and never have been associated with this entity and wish to make sure this attached
to the paperwork so this unknown person does not reopen the business in my name with my address of
8210 SW 9" Place North Lauderdale Florida 33068.

| have filed a fraud police report with The Broward Sheriff's Office under case 90-2011-004740. If you
have any questions, please reach out to me at 661-221-0658.
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